Dear Mr. Patrick Dolan and the National Council of Corvette Clubs,

I am writing to thank you for awarding me with the very generous Jeanne Kuty Memorial Scholarship. I am very appreciative of the support this scholarship has provided me. By awarding me with this scholarship, you have greatly lightened my financial burden which has allowed me to focus completely on my education at Kent State University. I have included a few pictures below of a study abroad trip I participated in with the accounting program this past May.

Thank you again!

Abegail Laser

Sincerely,

Abigail Laber

